
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

JULY EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

Courtney Norman, C.N.A./Transportation Aide 

ERCC Residents’ Council has selected Courtney Norman, 
C.N.A/Transportation Aide, as the employee of the month 

for July.  She is the daughter of Leasa and Brian Scott.  
She is married to Cole Norman and they have two boys; 

Kaden (9) and Creed (8).  She was born in Virginia but has 
lived most of her life in Mill Creek.   She graduated from 

Tygarts Valley High School and obtained her C.N.A. 
license from Randolph County Vocational Center in June 
2010.  She has been an employee of ERCC since August 

2011.  She loves spending time with her children and 
taking them to participate in sports.  Her family time is 
important to her and she spends a lot of her time with 

them outdoors going camping, fishing, and hunting.  She 
also enjoys making various crafts with her Cricut 

Machine.  Congratulations Courtney!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS IN AUGUST 

Junior Bishop 

Elizabeth Kittle 

Iva Lewis 

Kenneth Simpson 

Wanda Ware 

Betty White 

George Wilson 

 

Birthday party on August 30.  All residents 
are invited. 

 

 

 

 

NEW EMPLOYEES HIRED IN JULY 

Rob Kerns, IT / AP Specialist 

Nancy Meier, LPN Clinical Supervisor 

Victoria Romans, LPN 

Troy Ruddle, RN 

 

 

 

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

August 2022 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 4th fireworks 

Residents and staff enjoyed 
the fireworks while 

celebrating Independence 
Day 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL FRENCH FRY DAY  
JULY 13. 

What better way to enjoy the 
day than having french fries!! 
YUM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

CRAFTING IN  REFLECTI0NS 

Our residents in Reflections Unit 
always enjoy doing crafts with 
the Activity staff. Good for the 

mind and soul.  They enjoy doing 
things together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HOT FUDGE SUNDAE AND PIANO MUSIC JULY 25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ERCC RESIDENT COUNCIL DONATION TO OLD BRICK 
WITH PRODUCTION OF MAMA MIA; which our residents 
were a part of.  (Pictures in last month newsletter).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to visit our website at 

https://www.ercc.biz 

 


